DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
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PAMB CLEARANCE

1 message

EDCOP - Globe Permitting <globepermitting1552@gmail.com> Tue, Oct 19, 2021 at 10:14 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Good day DENR!

We would like to inquire regarding the process and requirements for PAMB clearance applicable for the unmanned cell sites
of Globe Telecom. It is in relation to the updated requirements for CNC application. Thank you!

POG - Globe Permitting

Engineering and Development Corporation of the Philippines
10th FIr, JELP BLDG. 409 Shaw Blvd., Mandaluyong City
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